

January 26, 2016

Guy C. Berry, PhD Department of Chemistry Carnegie Mellon University 4400 Fifth Avenue Pittsburgh, PA 15213

Dear Dr. Berry:

On behalf of the Carnegie Science Center, we are pleased to inform you that you have been selected as Honorable Mention for the 2016 Carnegie Science Awards in the **Leadership in Career and Technical Education** award category. Although another award finalist was chosen, we would like to recognize your excellent work during the annual Carnegie Science Awards ceremony.

Carnegie Science Center established the Carnegie Science Awards program in 1997 to recognize and promote outstanding science and technology achievements in western Pennsylvania. Celebrating its 20<sup>th</sup> year, the Carnegie Science Awards have honored more than 500 individuals and organizations whose contributions in the fields of science, technology, and education have impacted our region's industrial, academic, and environmental vitality.

The Carnegie Science Awards will be held **Friday**, **May 6**, **2016**, at Carnegie Music Hall in Oakland. We would be honored if you could join us to celebrate the achievements of all of this year's Awardees and Honorable Mentions.

In addition, we will be hosting a reception on **Tuesday**, **March 15** at 6 pm, at Carnegie Science Center. An email invitation to this event will be sent shortly.

We hope you are excited to receive this commendation, but we ask that you please refrain from sharing this accomplishment with the media until after the public announcement on March 15. If you have any questions about Carnegie Science Awards, please contact Rose Jandrasits, Development Manager, at 412.237.3353, or JandrasitsR@CarnegieScienceCenter.org.

Once again, congratulations – and thank you for your excellent work and dedication to our region!

Ronald J. Baillie

Sincerely

Henry Buhl, Jr., Co-Director

Ann M. Metzger

Henry Buhl, Jr., Co-Director

cc: Rose Jandrasits, Development Manager